
 

Dear Partner! 

 

As in previous months, this month we would like to share with you the events and results concerning our 
company and our services. 

 

At the end of April, we hosted the graduation ceremony of our 

graduating students, for which our company also provided food 

and beverages. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you, on behalf of 

myself and my colleagues, for the words of praise we received at 

and after the event. 
 

Unfortunately, the scheduled Indian Day in May had to be 

cancelled because our guest chef had other commitments. We 

will see him again in September. 
 

 
 

 

As you have seen, in addition to the winter fruits, we also offer 

seasonal fruits, for example strawberries, watermelons, cherries, to 
the great delight of our guests. 

. 
 

On behalf of the Delirest team, I wish you all good luck with your 
studies and lots of patience for the exam period ahead. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Please continue to contact me with any questions or comments. 

 

Best Regards: 
Csaba Terebesi 

+36 30 6395438 
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